
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Port of Mattawa (Grant County Port District No. 3) in fiscal year 2023. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is Port of Mattawa (Grant County Port District No. 3), located at 
20140 Road 24 SW, Mattawa, WA 99349. 
 
The funding would be used for the Port of Mattawa to expand and improve the infrastructure of its 
Wastewater Treatment System to accommodate the increasing growth of the wine grape crushing/bulk 
wine-making industry in Central Washington. This request for funding would greatly increase the 
capacity of the Port of Mattawa's industrial wastewater treatment system, especially for wine waste which 
is a byproduct of the wine grape crushing process. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Dan Newhouse 
Member of Congress 


